
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Oct. 21st, 2024 

 
 
 WANT TO KEEP YOUR LOCKER? 
There are a number of lockers that have not been used yet this year, and 
many students who would like a locker are still on the wait list.  If you 
currently have a locker and wish to keep it, YOU MUST LOCK YOUR 
LOCKER SHUT BY TUESDAY OCT 22. If your locker is not locked shut by 
that time, it will be re-assigned to another student. 
 

 
This week we have two incredible athletes to highlight from the Cross 
Country Team Claire Dickie and Logan Wolff. Logan’s coach says he has 
been a standout on the team this year securing impressive 2nd place and 
3rd place finishes this season. His dedication and hard work in training this 
year have been key to his success! Meanwhile, Claire is the only senior girl 
on the team, she continues to impress with her outstanding performances, 
earning valuable individual points for the team. She has a calm demeanour 
and helps guide the younger runners! 


